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Bareelona, the 1%th February 1965,

Mise Bud Maclennean,
“ﬁiﬁidmfﬂld & hi“lm. M’.d. »
20, Naw Bond Street,
Lenden, W,l.=

Dear Miss Maclennan,
Thenk you fer your letter of February the Sth,

It will be of course interesting to see other of
your publications, but unfortunstely I shall net be ir Barcelems in
the dates you are geing to be here,

I shall try te send you iir, Manuel RIERA, Gerente
of our "Editorial", and you will be able %o deal with him, Mr. Riera is
now in the States and we expect him before your arrival in Barcelena.

Thanking yeu egain, I remain,

8incerely yours,

FUNDACIO

RUBIO



